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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,
I'm writing in opposition to the Midas gold stibnite project.gold mines pollute water sources and cause great harm to

fisheries filling valleys with tailings and waste rock creating dangerous pit lakes is just plain nonsense.the
environmental damage is just too great and always falls on the taxpayers to try and restore.thank you randy

Mr. Randy Sailer






